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20 June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 2 

We would like to invite you to our special Year 2 Leaver’s Production entitled “What a Year It’s Been!”. 

There will be two performances and we would like to offer you two tickets.  These tickets may be 
booked as two for the same performance or one in the morning and one in the afternoon.  
Performances will be at the following times: 

• Wednesday 17 July at 9.30am  

• Wednesday 17 July at 2.00pm 

After each performance, there will be a retiring collection which will go towards the revamp of the 
Year R Learning Environment.  This is our current fundraising project and we are very excited about it. 

Programmes will be available on the day of the performances. These will be priced at 50p each and 
make super mementos.  The entire cast will be listed on them! 

Please click on the Google Form link below to request your tickets by Wednesday 10 July indicating 
which performance you wish to attend and how many seats you require (maximum of two tickets in 
total).  Ticket Request 

Tickets will be required to gain entry into the performances. Any surplus tickets will be available on 
Tuesday 16 July from 9.00am. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

 

mailto:adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/gC8NKcCQTsVddV9U9

